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• 
City Hell, 71 Mein Slree\ We&l 

~ilion, Ontario, 

Hamilton 

Canaela L8P 4Y6 

w.IIW.hamllton.ca 

January 8, 2016 

SENT VIA FAX (1-877-288-8803) 

National Energy Board 
517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2R OA8 

Attention: Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 

Dear Ms. Young: 

No. 30 26 P . 

Guy Paparella, Dlrectot of GroWih Planning 
Planning and Economic Development Department 

Growth Management Division 
71 Main Slreat West, 61

" Floor. Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5 
Phone: 905.546.2424 Ext. 5607 Fa)(: 905.5~0-5611 

Email: guy.paparella@hamillon.ca 
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RE: En bridge Line 10 Westover Segment Replacement Project 
Application Pursuant to Section 58 of the National Energy Board Act and Section 
45.1 of the Onshore Pipeline Regulations 

On December 9, 2015, City Council approved Item 7 of the General Issues Committee Report 
15-025: 

7. Enbridge Pipelines Inc. Line 10 Westover Segment Replacement Project (PED15208) 
(City Wide) (Item 8.3) 

(a) That Council authorize City staff to raise potential municipal issues of concern for 
the City of Hamilton relating to the Enbridge Line 10 Westover Segment 
Replacement Project directly with Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (Enbridge). and to submit 
a Letter or Comment outlining these concerns to the National Energy Board (NEB) 
once Enbridge has filed its Line 10 project application with the NEB. 

(b) That the General Manager of Public Works be authorized to negotiate and enter 
Into, on behalf of the City of Hamilton. an agreement with Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
and any necessary ancillary documents which set out the roles, responsibilities and 
obligations of the parties wilh respect to the Enbridge Line 10 Pipeline where it 
crosses City-owned right-of-ways, In a form satisfactory to the City Solicitor and with 
content satisfactory to the General Manager of Public Works. 

The City intends to submit comments to the NEB regarding the Line 10 Westover Segment 
Replacement Project and City staff anticipate bringing forward a report for City Council 
approval prior to submitting the City's comments to the NEB. Therefore we kindly request that 
you advise us as to the status of this matter and that the undersigned be notified of any further 
step in this application, including any deadline to submit comment. 

cc: Ken Hall, Enbridge 
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